
 

Dear Neshaminy School District families, 

After consultation with the Bucks County Department of Health, Neshaminy High School 

will open and operate on a regular schedule tomorrow, Wednesday, March 11, 2020. 

In addition to our cooperation with the Bucks County Health Department, we have also 

received advice and information from Bucks County Emergency Management. 

These experts have advised us that our best defense is to control personal transmission 

through good hygiene, proper handwashing, and staying home when sick. Education 

can help reduce the anxiety we feel and empower us to make calm, informed decisions.  

We will continue to employ elevated cleaning procedures in our buildings and buses, 

while paying extra attention to desktops, door knobs, railings, along with other areas. 

All buildings and buses are cleaned using products on the Environmental Protection 

Agency’s registered antimicrobial products list for use against COVID-19. 

The challenges associated with COVID-19 will continue. I would like to thank our 

community, administration, teachers, support staff, and especially our custodians for 

their continued effort in making our schools a welcoming and safe environment.   

Stay Well, 
 
 
Joseph Jones, III 
Superintendent of Schools 


